
WIVR Employment Unit 

The WIVR employment unit is on the Illinois license renewal filing date schedule with co-owned 
stations.  Therefore, the WIVR 2019-2020 Annual EEO Public File Report will not be prepared 
until July, 2020.  Accordingly, the 2017-2018 and 2018-2019 Annual EEO Public File Reports 
are attached.   


